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Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 
Recently we gathered together to give thanks for the life of the only Queen that most 
of us have ever known, our memories will inevitably be drawn to others we have also 
known, and are no longer with us. Bereavement and grief can be unpredictable. 
Feelings that we think have been left behind can suddenly unsettle us. 

Two years ago, the children and young people in our schools were hit by an 
unprecedented global pandemic. The enforced lockdowns and Covid precautions 
meant that for many, endings were unsaid and life events missed. 

For some children, the extensive coverage of the Queen's departure and the public 
displays of grief and flowers might raise feelings that they cannot name and 
questions you might not feel confident to answer. Adults also sometimes struggle to 
help children through this difficult period, however, for the children it is important that 
we try to do so and support them in the best way possible. 

The attached leaflet is a colourful, child friendly way to talk to children about the life 
that the Queen spent as a monarch but also as a public servant. 

 

Back to School and Online Safety 
As the children return to school and are now settling into their new classes there will 
be important things they may have forgotten about general online safety rules. 
Please continue to remind your children about reporting anything of concern to a 
trusted adult – this can be a parent/carer, teacher or another adult they know well 
and can trust. 

Children are now spending more and more time online playing games but also for 
completing homework and reading. Any login details and passwords should not be 
shared with anyone and if children report that someone is asking for this information 
or details about their home address and telephone numbers. Sharing of photos 
online or via WhatsApp is also a growing concern with children being enticed by 
peers or adults to send nude or semi-nude pictures. 

The school and staff continue to work with the children to inform and educate them 
about staying safe both online and offline. Staying safe and respecting others is 
taught through lessons and form part of our weekly assemblies. 
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